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We are thrilled to share that last September, the Masterlab 
team—comprised of Dr. Marvin H. Weintraub, Efren León, Emiliano 
Rojo and José A. Pescador—, had the opportunity to attend the 
Annual SAE Brake Colloquium & Exhibition in Grapevine, Texas. This 
event is a cornerstone for professionals in the brake industry, and our 
team was eager to engage with the latest innovations and insights. 
 

During the colloquium, our members attended a variety of talks and 
exhibitions, gaining valuable knowledge that will enhance our capa-
bilities and service offerings. In addition to the presentations, we had 
the pleasure of reconnecting with esteemed colleagues and suppli-
ers. We also had the privilege of meeting with experts in the field, in-
cluding Roy and Adam Link, David Kidd, Saikiran Divakaruni, Bart Cann, 
Matteo Crippa, Ikegami Tokunosuke, Ketrl and Georg Ostermeyer, 
Romina Myrtaj and Seong Kwan Rhee. These interactions fostered col-
laboration and shared experiences that are vital for our growth in 
the brake industry. 

We look forward to applying what we learned and deepening our 
partnerships as we strive to lead in innovation and excellence. Thank 
you to everyone who made this event a success! 
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